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B R O M S G R O V E  D I S T R I C T  C O U N C I L 
 

MEETING OF THE LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

WEDNESDAY, 31ST AUGUST 2022, AT 12.10 P.M. 
 
 
 

PRESENT: Councillors R. J. Deeming, C.A. Hotham and M. A. Sherrey 
 

  

 Officers: Mrs. V. Brown, Mr. T. Phelan and Mrs. P. Ross 
 

 
 

15/22   ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN FOR THE MEETING 
 
RESOLVED that Councillor R. J. Deeming be appointed Chairman of 
the Sub-Committee for the meeting. 
 

16/22   TO RECEIVE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE AND NOTIFICATION OF 
SUBSTITUTES 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillor A. D. Kriss, 
Reserve Member.  
 

17/22   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
There were no declarations of interest.  
 

18/22   LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 
 
“RESOLVED that under Section 100 I of the Local Government Act 
1972, as amended, the public be excluded from the meeting during the 
consideration of the following item of business on the grounds that it 
involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in Part I of 
Schedule 12A of the Act, as amended, the relevant paragraphs of that 
part, being as set out below, and that it is in the public interest to do so:- 
 
Minute No  Paragraphs 
 
19/22    1, 2 and 3”  
 

19/22   CONSIDERATION OF THE SUSPENSION OR REVOCATION OF A 
PERSONAL LICENCE 
 
Following on from the Sub-Committee Hearing held on 13th July 2022, 
Sub-Committee Members further considered the suspension or 
revocation of a Personal Licence under the Licensing Act 2003. 
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The licence had been subject to a Hearing in light of information 
received by Worcestershire Regulatory Services.  
 
The Technical Officer, Worcestershire Regulatory Services presented 
his report and provided Members with an update.  
 
The Sub-Committee were informed that the licence holder had been 
unable to attend the Hearing due to circumstances out of his control; and 
had asked the Technical Officer to inform Members that he was happy 
for the Hearing to continue in his absence.  
 
The Sub-Committee agreed and following consideration of the update 
provided by the Technical Officer; Members agreed that no further action 
would be taken.  
 
RESOLVED that no further action to be taken. 
 

The meeting closed at 12.24 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 


